
From: clark mccall <clarkem55@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2022 7:13 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support for developments that eschew gas hookups 
 
 
Dear Planning Commission:    
 
I have come to learn that University Inn at 2424 East Stadium, on your meeting agenda for August 3, will 
be an all-electric building.  As a climate- and environmentally-concerned citizen, I would like to see 
development like this, especially on our public transit corridors. Please give this proposal every 
consideration at your August 3 meeting.  And please support similar efforts in the future! 
 
Please let the developers know that there is grassroots support for doing the right thing for the climate 
crisis and we applaud them for it. 
 
Clark McCall 
3355 Yellowstone Dr. 
Ann Arbor, MI 48105 
 
Name 
(Address) 
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